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Monthly Report for October 2024 


The weather was still good through October and we had some regular fishing activity.  Usage ran one to  two boats per day; trucks and trailers parked at the landing were typically three (anecdotally), so we were running 40 to 50% usage among the more dedicated fishermen.  The CD3 operated problem-free all month. 

This will be our final report until April of 2025. 

10/25/2024 – Met with Gille Septic Pumping at the CD3 unit and showed the driver the access door 
and tank for pumping.  We pumped out an estimated 30 gallons.  My sensor had shown 
less than 10 gallons so we will need to confirm the sensor is working next spring.  In the 
future I can leave the access door unlocked and they can pump without the need to 
meet up with us.

Another Lake Association member assisted me in checking the compressor oil level. 
Since the unit only operated for half of the summer we felt it wasn’t necessary to 
change he compressor oil.  We inspected system components and powered down the
[bookmark: _GoBack]system.  Finally we placed the provided cover over the unit for the winter.
 
10/14/2024 – Submitted monthly report for September to Tyler Mesalk.


